
  

 
  
 
21 March, 2022 

                                                  
Dear parents and carers,  
 
Re Easter Competition 
 
As part of our Easter celebrations in the Infants this year we are holding a craft 
competition!          
                                   
You are invited to help your child to make an Easter bonnet.  
 
You may of course use any materials you prefer such as card, paper, foodstuffs, modelling 
materials, natural products, recycled items, textiles and so forth. Let your imaginations run 
wild! 
 
There will be a prize for the best entry in each year group.  
 
Please put your child’s name on their entry and bring your creations to school by  
Monday 4 April, 2022. 
 
Thank you and have fun! 
 
 
Mrs Costello and Mrs Dawber 
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